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Pharmaceutical Regulatory Affairs Journal

From: hshintani <hshintani@jcom.zaq.ne.jp>

Sent: Saturday, October 17, 2015 3:05 PM

To: Pharmaceutical Regulatory Affairs

Subject: Acceptance as an Editorial Board Member

Attachments: Format_of_Editorial_Acceptance_Letter - PROA.docx

Categories: IMP

Dear Dr. Fiona Stevens, 

Thank you very much for your favorable mail. Of course I will accept   

your offer as I attached herein. Please note my e-mail address changed. 

Best regards 

 

 

Hideharu Shintani 

 

 

 

On 2015/10/17, at 17:40, Pharmaceutical Regulatory Affairs Journal   

wrote: 

 

> Dear Dr. Shintani, 

> 

> 

> Greetings for the day! 

> 

> 

> 

> We thank you for your incredible support towards the growth of our   

> journal. 

> 

> 

> 

> We are glad to inform you that, we shall be updating our Journal’s   

> Editorial Board. 

> 

> 

> 

> Hence, we request you to kindly let us know your valuable decision   

> in continuing your services as an Editorial Board Member of our   

> journal. 

> 

> 

> 

> Please find the attached file and kindly let us know your decision   

> by updating the given form. 

> 

> 

> 

> We once again thank you for your encouragement. 

> 

> 

> 

> Please revert for any further queries. 

> 
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> 

> 

> With Regards, 

> 

> Fiona Stevens 

> 

> Editorial Assistant 

> 

> 

> 

> <Format_of_Editorial_Acceptance_Letter - PROA.docx> 


